
 

  

Dear Neighbors, 

My apologies, I am issuing a clarification to yesterday’s 
newsletter. Preliminary findings from the National Weather Service, 
after surveying storm damage in Cortland County, show that the 
weather event residents experienced Wednesday was actually a severe 
thunderstorm with high winds-not a tornado. Tompkins County was not 
surveyed or reported as a possible site of a tornado. To get the latest 
updates on our local weather conditions, visit the National Weather 
Service Binghamton office, here. 

  

In good health, 

 

Anna Kelles, Ph.D. 

Assemblymember, 125th A.D. 
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https://www.weather.gov/bgm/

